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 Jonathan Bell OBJ2016/4104/P 07/09/2016  11:52:59 Dear Planning Committee:

We strongly object to the proposed extension of Tramley House for the following reasons:

1)  Invasion of privacy.  A commercial building that extends and intrudes into three stories of viewing 

into residents gardens and homes is intrusive and not in keeping with the neighbourhood.  Further 

extension would be absolutely unwarranted.

2) Noise and pollution.  The construction activity will increase noise and amplify commercial activity 

in the building. 

3) Irregular activities.  The lights at Tramley are often left on 24 hours a day, which is disruptive and 

shows disrespect towards resident neighbours.  Furthermore, it can and has interfered with the sleep of 

young children.  Further extension would only exacerbate the situation.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Regards,

Jonathan Bell

8 Constantine 

Road

London

NW3 2NG
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